GENIVAR

MA-06-594-10-MA
April 24, 2009

Mr. B. W. Hunt, P.Eng.
Town of East Gwillimbury
19000 Leslie Street
Sharon, ON LOG 1V0

Re: Final Report, Water & Wastewater Master Plan
Town of East Gwillimbury

Dear My. Hunt:

We are pleased to submit ten (10) copies and one electronic copy on DVD of the Final Report of
the Water & Wastewater Master Plan, Town of East Gwillimbury dated April, 2009 as
prepared by GENIVAR Ontario Inc.

The Master Plan addresses the expected water distribution and wastewater collection systems
that will be required to accommodate the projected residential and employment populations to
occur at the anticipated ultimate buildout condition of the Town.

Two (2) interim growth stages for the Central Growth Area (CGA) between the present day and
the ultimate buildout conditions are included that address the anticipated Year 2015 and Year
2031 population projection scenarios.

We have enjoyed the challenge of completing the Water and Wastewater Master Plan for the
Town and, hope that it will provide an effective and efficient planning tool for the Town.

Yours truly,

GENIVAR Ontario Inc.

Gary Stevenson, P.Eng,
Senior Project Manager
905-475-7270, ext. 268
gary.stevenson@genivar.comn
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